
28/08/2023

Dear Parent Guardian,

We hope that your son/daughter is settling in well with us here in their new

school. We encourage them every day to approach their Year Head Ms Haugh

or their Tutor Ms Ayers with any issues they may have.

As already mentioned in previous correspondence, we hope to bring our 1st

year students to Derg Isle adventure centre tomorrow. We hope that this trip

will be the cause of great excitement for the group and hopefully it will be the

start of new friendships for many.

Please see details below:

9.00 am Departure – Derg Isle Adventure Centre

Students will be back at school in time to get the school bus home.

In respect of the requirements, children will need to bring the following with

them:

● Packed lunch and perhaps a snack or similar for mid morning or mid

afternoon.

● Towel

● Comfortable clothing that can be worn while exercising, e.g runners

quick dying jogs pants, t-shirts, light breathable jacket (e.g windcheater)

● Clothes suitable for the weather on the day.

● Change of clothes and footwear (preferably not new) and we have

changing facilities incl showers onsite.

Please complete the consent form for your child to travel on the day by

following the second link included in the SMS sent to parents.

Yours Sincerely

_____________________

Denis O Rourke

Principal


